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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE July 3, 1986

Charles W. Brewster, President of Cariboo College today announced the
opening of the Cariboo Business Development Centre. The C.B.D.C. will pro-
vide a variety of business development and educational services to meet the
needs of both existing business and potential new business developers. The
manager of the new facility, Ken Danchuk, explained, "The C.B.D.C. is a
place where people can learn to improve their business performance, or, if

just starting out, learn how to launch a successful business enterprise’.

Located in the 01d Firehall #1, with the Chamber of Commerce and the
Thompson Nicola Manufacturers” Association, this new community service will
avoid duplication of effort, be more cost-effective, and more responsive to
facilitate significant economic development and business expansion in the

Kamloops region.

For further information on the C.B.D.C. program, contact Ken Danchuk,
Manager, who states, '"We are looking forward to providing an entrepreneurial
atmosphere where business people with common problems can make contact with
those who have solutions".
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For further information please contact:
K. Danchuk at 828-0128 OR
C. Brewster at 374-0123
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